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NEWS RELEASE

Spice Island Marine Services Discount for Grenada Sailing Festival Yachts
There is good news for owners or skippers planning to have a pre-Festival clean or maintenance check:  Spice Island Marine Services is offering a 10% discount on haul/launch, chocking and laydays (after the company’s standard 5 free days) for yachts participating in the Festival. Boat owners are asked to provide a receipt showing their Festival registration payment.  The offer is good for the month of January and is non-transferable. Contact Justin Evans at Spice Island Marine at justin@spiceisland marine.com
Register now and make the most of this offer. You can complete your Entry Form direct on-line from the official Festival website www.grenadasailingfestival.com . Contact Sarah at the Festival Office, based at Port Louis Marina, on 440 4809 or email gsail@spiceisle.com, to organise your Registration Fee payment.  
The Grenada Sailing Festival Port Louis Racing Series is part of the Southern Caribbean Regatta Circuit – come South and sail with us.  For more details check websites www.grenadasailingfestival.com,  www.sailweek.com & www.sailingcarriacou.com 

<Ends>

Southern Caribbean Regatta Circuit 2010:

Carriacou Sailing Series, 13 – 16 January

Grenada Sailing Festival Port Louis Racing Series, 29 January – 2 February

Tobago Carnival Regatta, 18 – 21 February
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